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February 14, 2020 West Brookfield, MA – Quaboag Rehabilitation and Skilled Care Center, an elder care 
setting located in West Brookfield, received a deficiency-free survey rating from the Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health during the Center’s 2019 annual survey conducted from February 
12 through February 14, 2020.   
 
“This is a wonderful accomplishment by Quaboag’s dedicated staff and a recognition for their compassionate 
care and dedication to our residents and families,” said Lynn Corfey Quaboag’s Administrator.   
 
The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of Public Health inspects skilled nursing facilities such as 
Quaboag annually to ensure compliance with a multitude of state and federal standards of care such as 
staffing, cleanliness of environment, nursing and rehabilitation services, activities and dining services, resident 
rights and administration.  These rigorous surveys are unannounced and conducted by health care 
professionals such as registered nurses, licensed social workers and dieticians.   
 
According to data by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) only about 10% of skilled nursing 
facilities in the nation receive a deficiency-free survey rating annually.  This illustrates Quaboag’s significant 
accomplishment and compliance with all regulations to ensure the highest level of resident well-being in a 
quality setting.   
 
About Quaboag: 
 
Quaboag Rehabilitation and Skilled Care Center offers a 147 bed Center for Short-term Rehabilitation, 
Traditional Long-term Care as well as a dedicated Memory Care Unit.  Situated on the beautiful town common 
of West Brookfield, Quaboag offers a convenient location for towns in Worcester, Hampden, and Hampshire 
Counties. 
 
Quaboag Rehabilitation and Skilled Care Center is a non-profit setting and a member of Ascentria Care 
Alliance.  The Center is under the daily management of Sheehan Health Group.   
 
 
 


